
 
  
As a member of one of our international allied associations, GCSAA is offering you free learning opportunities 
during the COVID-19 pandemic. Please register your log in information using the steps below to gain access to 

the educational content. 
 
Step 1: Go to www.gcsaa.org. Use the pink Log in button on in the top right corner of the webpage to create a 
username and password for the website.   
 
Step 2: Email mbrhelp@gcsaa.org. Provide your full name and state that you are a non-member who would 
like access to the allied international webinars. GCSAA will enroll you in a Welcome to My Learning Hub 
webinar which will give you access to the content learning hub.  
 
Please note: You won’t be able to access the learning hub content until steps 1 and 2 are complete and you’ve 
received a confirmation email from GCSAA.  
 
Step 3: Once you are enrolled use your username and password to access free learning content in the “Allied 
Association Webinars” section of the Learning Hub page. After logging into the website select “My Learning 
Hub” located in the Education tab on the homepage. Once you enter the Learning Hub you must login in the 
top right corner of the page.  
 
 
For more information, or if you need help creating your login, please watch the following video: 
https://player.vimeo.com/video/408862722 
 
You can also find a listing including links to available content attached to this email.  


